
New  Bedford  Public  Schools’
statement  on  Keith  Middle
School cancellation of after-
school activities today
New Bedford Public Schools’ top priority is always the safety
and well-being of its students and staff. Today, due to parent
concerns, Keith Middle School Principal Williams in his best
judgment  acted  with  an  abundance  of  caution  and  canceled
after-school activities.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/keith-middle-school-cancellation/2019/10/25
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/keith-middle-school-cancellation/2019/10/25
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/keith-middle-school-cancellation/2019/10/25
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/keith-middle-school-cancellation/2019/10/25

